
 

City of Lawrence 
Aviation Advisory Board Meeting 
August 17, 2016 Minutes 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Dan Born, Richard Haig, Gary Knudsen, Stan Sneegas and 

Cheri Thompson 
MEMBERS ABSENT: Jonathan Becker and Jeff Long 
STAFF PRESENT: Chuck Soules 
PUBLIC PRESENT: Ron Renz, Rick Bryant, Larry and Karen Kellogg - AOPA 
 

I. Call to Order: 
Richard Haig called the meeting to order at 6:33 PM. 
 

II.  Approval of Minutes: 
 After review Gary Knudsen moved and Cheri Thompson seconded approval of the minutes 

from May 18, 2016 with the correction that there is no T in Renz. The motion passed 
unanimously. 

  
III. Airport Manager’s Report:                   

A. KDOT Grant- 
Chuck Soules reported that he had received notification from KDOT of grant money for 
the taxiway repair on the west side of the field, including additional space near the KU 
hangar so that their turn did not need to be so acute, thus saving on tires.  It is 
anticipated that the City Commission will vote on this by September 6, 2016. 
 

B. City and Federal Budgets- 
There was a general discussion of wildlife fence and timing in City/Fed budgets. Chuck, 
Richard and Rick will meet with the FAA on Aug 19 to discuss funding priorities for 
projects. 

 
IV. Other: 
 Cheri Thompson shared some thank you notes and pictures about the Aviation Camp and 
 subsequent flights.  She described 99 activities and a new hanger to be built at the 
 Atchison Airport to house a 1935 replica of Amelia Earhart’s aircraft. 

 
V. Next Meeting Date and Time:   
 September 7, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. in the Richardson Lounge 
   

VI.    Adjournment:  
    There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.  
 
Next Meeting time is 6:30 p.m. on Wednesday, September 7, 2016, in the Richardson Memorial Pilots' 

Lounge at the Lawrence Municipal Airport Terminal Building. 
 


